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    Thursday 10th May 2018
	Dear Parents,
Reminder- It is Year 6 SATs week next week starting on Monday 14th May. Please ensure all Year 6 children are in school every day. If your child is poorly, please ring the office as soon as possible as other assessment arrangements will need to be made.

17th May – Royal wedding celebration picnic (see attached flyer for hot lunch menu). Children can come dressed in British colours or wedding attire and bring a picnic blanket. Camel pre-school will be joining us out on the field.

End of term – Friday 25th May 3.05pm.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week was Ella and Ollee. Thank you for your help.  


Mr. Burbank and Flo Stoermer are running 100km on 14th July along the ridgeway to raise money for Stockham School ICT equipment. If you would like to make a donation, please visit the link below to the Friends of Stockham Total Giving Page.  Thank you!
                 https://www.totalgiving.co.uk/mypage/sssh

All next week, classes will be collecting loose change for our Change Challenge (any denomination of coins is fine; as long as it’s British legal tender. Although we can also use old £1 coins)! On Friday 18th May Friends of Stockham will be measuring the treasure from each class, awarding a prize for the class who collects the greatest volume of coins. All the money raised directly benefits the children at Stockham. Thank you for your support.

Friends of Stockham have also arranged a clothing collection after half term! As per previous collections, we will send home a collection bag with full details of the items we can take but in the meantime, please save us any unwanted but usable clothes, shoes, hats, belts, bags, bed sheets and towels that you may have. Further details will be issued nearer the time. Thank you for your support.

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week the children have been fascinated with the mystery egg that appeared in 
             our garden over the weekend! We have loved getting the children's imagination
             going with ideas about what it could be and where it might have come from. In 
             maths the children have really enjoyed creating shape aliens and showing off their 
             doubling and halving skills. 

Year 1  This week Year 1 have been looking at weight and capacity in maths. We have also 
             been learning a song about Cinderella in music, and a new team game called
             'Endball' in PE.

Year 2  In maths we have been looking at fractions.  We have been ordering and comparing 

             them using shapes and the bar model.  In geography we have enjoyed learning about

             the physical and human features of the UK.
Year 3  This week we have been exploring wordless picture books in English, we had some 
             amazing discussion around the book ‘Flotsam’. In maths we have been mastering
             division. 

Year 4  Year 4 have been editing their stories this week in English.  In maths, we have been
             solving money word problems and in history we have been learning about the
             Roman invasion.  In I.C.T we have been making a leaflet about how to keep safe 
             online.

Year 5  In maths we have been learning how to add 3 or more fractions.  In English we have

             been writing our non-chronological reports about Pandora.
Year 6  In maths we have been working hard revising and in English we’ve been typing up

             our North America leaflets on the laptops.  In art we have been learning about the 

             artist Hundertwasser and have started to sketch our North American buildings.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Herbie and Joey for their super sentence writing! They have both been trying
             really hard with segmenting words for writing! Well done! 

Year 1  Edward for superb use of mathematical language in maths this week, and Nour 
             for fantastic teamwork in PE.

Year 2  Gwyn for superb arithmetic work this week.  You have remembered so much from

             our maths lessons this year, well done!  Theo for improved independence and 

             perseverance in maths this week.  You are a star!
Year 3  Dylan and Sophia for always being polite and kind members of the class. They
             always look out for their friends and ensure everyone is happy.
Year 4  Lucy-Jane for some excellent maths work on money.  Ishani for a super story.
Year 5  Dylan B for showing great independence in his writing and maths.  James for

             showing great listening and confidence when writing about his Pandora insect.
Year 6  Evan for his constant determination and perseverance in arithmetic and Sophia 
             for always trying her hardest and doing her best.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 2 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 2!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










